



NEWSLETTER #7

March Break

There is no school for students from March 2 to March 6. School will resume on March 9, 2020.

Yearbooks

Yearbook orders are due March 10, 2020. This is a nice memory book to have as a keep sake in future years to come.

A great big

THANK YOU

The staff of Liverpool

Street School would like to send sincere

THANKS to all those who sent in snacks during

STAFF APPRECIATION week in February. You all made us feel VERY APPREICATED!!!

Presentation from Multicultural Association

On February 21, the multicultural association shared some drumming and information about Black History Month. All classes had the chance to play some instruments and learn about the history.

March is Nutrition Month

We encourage our students to consider not only what they eat, but how they eat too. Nutrition Month provides an opportunity to promote awareness of the important role food plays in our daily lives.

PSSC Meeting

Our next PSSC meeting at Liverpool is scheduled for March 26, 2020 at 6:15pm

Coronavirus

Our Superintendent, Mr. McTimoney, sent out an important email concerning the coronavirus. This letter is to provide you with **the most recent guidance** about what is being done to protect those who have recently arrived in New Brunswick from affected areas and to protect our communities. Please read through the email. If you have any questions. Please call our school.

Professional Learning

On April 3, 2020 teachers will be attending professional learning sessions. There is no school for students on this day.

DATES TO REMEMBER

March 2 to 6- March Break. No school for students this week.

March 17- Happy St.Patrick's Day April 3- PL for teachers- no school for students April 10- Easter -Good Friday- No School April 13- Easter Monday- No School

